
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 

18th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Tomorrow Class Tamar will be taking part in a foraging day. Our foraging will take 
place on our school field. This will be an exciting and interesting day as the children 
will forage in the morning for edible food and cook what they have found in the 
afternoon session. There will be opportunities to cook lots of different things. 
 
As we will be outside for most of the day the children can dress in mufti and a coat. We 
do have the waterproof trousers and coats in case of really bad weather. It is also 
advisable for them to wear sun cream and bring a sun hat just in case the weather is in 
our favour. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Many thanks  
 
Richard Wilde 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
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